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North Cheshire Cruising Club 

Company Officials Reports - Health and Safety / Bar 

For Approval at Board Meeting  

Saturday 14 December 2024 

 

Health and Safety Advisor Report For NCCC – 10 December 2024 – James Wilson 

Only update is fire extinguisher for the bar is now on site and needs fitting and the pictures sent is what's 

needed to take the forklift of site. Anyone who decides to ignore that does so at their own risk – See 

separate document. 

 

Bar Report For NCCC – 15 November 2024 to 9 December 2024  

The takings from the Bar since our last report are as follows:  

• Friday Club nights £398.05 (average £99.51 per evening),  

• Sunday lunch £28.20 (average £9.40 per afternoon) and  

• Christmas Party £411.55.   

A total of £837.80 over the last month.    We have replenished stock at a cost of £503.62.  

Further to recommendations made by our Health and Safety Officer the Cellar has been reorganized and 

is now much easier to work in.    

Also, alterations have been made in the Bar area.    Attention needs to be given to the Lift and area by 

the sink to make this a safer space to operate in.   

The next big function is Hawk Green Brass Band on Sunday 15th December . I am confident that we have 

sufficient stock, however we will require volunteers to manage the Bar.  

Report produced by David Mason for Nigel Stanley on 10th December 2024.  

 


